
  
   

 

 
 
21 March 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians           
 
Re: BWS/SWGS Choral Concert Saturday 5 May 2018 
 
I am writing to invite you to our annual choral concert on Saturday 5 May. This year, the concert will be held 
in Salisbury Cathedral and will start at 7.30pm. The programme features John Rutter’s Requiem and 
music by Haydn and Purcell. In addition, each school choir will perform items individually. 
 
Tickets can now be reserved, priced at £12 for adults and £6 for children under 16.  
 
Reserved tickets will not be issued in advance, but can be collected at the box office on the night (main 
cathedral entrance). 
 
Please pay online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk  
If you would like to purchase more than one ticket please enter the total cost for all the tickets you require in 
the payment box, for example, for 2 adult tickets please enter £24.00 as payment. 
 
Please note that there is no parking at the Cathedral. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr C. A Fay  
Director of Music 
Bishop Wordsworth’s School 
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